
   
                  

        English  

Our work over the autumn term will 
centre around the novel ‘Holes’ by Louis 
Sachar, which is set in Texas. We will be 

exploring the themes, plot, setting and 
characters during our English lessons 

and our spelling, punctuation and 
grammar objectives will be taught within 
the context of the story. Our non-fiction 

work will explore the wildlife we 
encounter in the novel as well as the 

social and cultural aspects of American 
history which are important to the plot, 

such as the Civil Rights Movement. 

 

Geography 

In geography, we will be 

investigating the 

geographical similarities 

and differences of a region 

of the United Kingdom and 

a region within North 

America, concentrating on 

key physical and human 

characteristics, countries, 

and major cities. We will 

use maps, atlases, globes 

and digital/computer 

mapping to locate countries 

and describe features 

studied. 

Science In our electricity unit, the children will compare 

and give reasons for variations in how components function. 

This will include: the brightness of bulbs, the volume of 

buzzers and the on/off position of switches and we will learn 

to use recognised symbols when representing a simple circuit 

in a diagram. 

 

 

 

 

PE  

Year 6 will continue their weekly NUFC 

PE lessons and in class we will be 

focussing on athletics leading up to 

Sport’s Day.  

Music  

We will continue our 

weekly music sessions 

with Mrs. Milner with a 

focus on composing 

and performing our 

own songs. These will 

be used as the score 

for our animation 

projects! 

Art  

This term, we will be exploring the ‘Pop 

Art’ movement, including American artist 

studies of Warhol and Lichtenstein, who 

challenged traditional fine art. We will also 

recreate some of Georgia O’Keefe’s 

.American landscapes. 

Maths  

This half term we will be reviewing and 

consolidating our knowledge of fractions 

and mixed numbers, including 

calculating with fractions. We will then 

be focusing on some mathematical 

projects. The projects have been 

designed to explore maths in real life 

contexts and provide an opportunity to 

revisit many of the skills and curriculum 

content covered both in Year 6 and also 

the rest of Key Stage 2. 

RE & PSHCE  

In PSHCE, we will be focussing on 

relationships, growing up and puberty 

in preparation for out transition to High 

School.  In RE, we will be discussing 

the question, ‘What kind of King is 

Jesus?’ 

MFL 

In French this term we will continue 

to broaden our vocabulary and 

develop our ability to understand new 

words and phrases. We will continue 

to communicate with our virtual pen 

pals from Jean Vilar Primary School. 
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Computing Our 

computing unit this half 

term will be ‘animation’ and 

we are excited to be 

working with the 

Haltwhistle Film Project! 


